ASAHIKAWA MEDICAL COLLEGE

DEPARTMENT OF NEUROSURGERY
2-1 Midorigaoka-Higashi, Asahikawa 078-8510, Japan

Tel: 81-166-68-2594, Fax: 81-166-68-2599

September 17, 2012

Dear friends of ILAE,

It is my great honor and privilege to have been elected as a member of the
Executive Committee (2013-2017). I want to express my sincere gratitude
and thanks for your support for the ILAE election. For the next four years and
beyond, under the leadership of the President Elect of ILAE, Dr. Emilio Perucca,
I believe it is our mission to continue and further enhance collaborative
international education, training, and research to improve the quality of life
for all the people with epilepsy regardless of gender, age, geographic location,
and economic status. Again, I am greatly honored by the result of the election
that I have received. I am looking forward to working and collaborating with
all of you in the next term (2013-2017).

With my best wishes,
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Tatsuya TANAKA, MD.

Professor Emeritus,

Department of Neurosurgery, Asahikawa Medical College, Asahikawa, Japan
Honorary Director, Yamabiko Medical Welfare Center, Kagoshima, Japan
E-mail: tanakat@asahikawa-med.ac.jp




